Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: affordable housing
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. How many affordable housing units have been provided as a result of planning agreements related to residential-led developments that were signed in financial years (a) 2020/21 (b) 2021/22, and (c) 2022/23?

Answer:

4 affordable housing units are to be provided at Barkbythorpe Road as a result of a planning agreement signed in 2021/22. 


2. What percentage of overall housing units in this local authority have been provided by as a result of these planning agreements?

0.23%


3. How many of the affordable housing units provided as a result of planning agreements related to residential-led developments in 2022/23 were for (a) social rent, (b) affordable rent, (c) shared equity/shared ownership, (d) discounted market housing (including starter homes) and (e) other affordable housing tenure.

Not applicable.

4. How much was received by the authority in S106 payments in financial years (a) 2020/21 (b) 2021/22, and (c) 2022/23?
5. How much money received via S106 agreements is held, unspent, by the local planning authority? How much of this figure is specifically earmarked for (a) affordable housing provision, (b) highways improvements (c) education contributions, (d) social infrastructure, (e) healthcare services and (f) other?

With regard to Qs. 4 & 5 above, this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means e.g., the Council’s website, as it is already in public domain.

Please refer to Leicester City Council Infrastructure Funding statements for years 2020/21 and 2021/22 using links below. 
· Download Infrastructure Funding Statement 2020-2021
· Download Amended Infrastructure Funding Statement 2020-2021
· Download Infrastructure Funding Statement 2021-2022
A statement for 2022/23 is being prepared and will be published in few weeks, and therefore this information is exempt as it is intended for future publication in line with Section 22 of the Act.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
